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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Roseville Community Schools and 
Patton Elementary in a cooperative partnership with 

students, the home, and the community, is “to 
educate all children of our community by ensuring 
students have the skills, experiences and knowledge 

needed, to reach their full potential.” 
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Dear Parents: 
  
 
I believe that spring has finally arrived! The flowers are blooming, the 
grass is greening and the students are antsy to play outdoors. The final 
stretch of the school year always seems to fly by. With that in mind, we 
need to stay focused on making each educational day count.  I am 
prepping for next year and I need your help. If there are families in your 
neighborhood with children who are ready to enter kindergarten, please 
ask them to call the school office to be sure their children are on our list 
for the 2025-2026 school year. There is room for everyone! 
 
National Teacher Appreciation Week is May 5-9.   I encourage you to 
personally thank the hardworking, dedicated and ever-professional 
group of teachers here at Patton Elementary. Drop them a note of 
appreciation to show your support. They are amazing! So deserving! 
 
We can do so much more in a school year with parental volunteerism 
and involvement.  On that note, you are invited to attend the Patton 
Family Picnic (formerly ‘Lunch-with-your-child’) on May 23rd @ 
11:10 am  - 12:30 pm. Bring a blanket and lunch and come eat with your 
student.  Additional information will come home in a flyer.  You are 
also invited to attend the Patton Math Game Night on Thursday, May 
29th from 5-6pm.  Please look for a flyer for this event as well. 
 
Make sure student’s are dressed appropriately - no tank tops, 
muscle shirts, crop tops, short shirts or short shorts.  Shoes - no flip 
flops or slides. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Mr. Komarowski - Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

1 SDG Meeting @9 am, Evening @7 pm 

5-9 Teacher Appreciation Week 

6 NO SCHOOL - Professional Development 

8  5th Grade Group Photo in AM  

9  Hearing Screening, Grades KDG, 2nd & 4th 

10  Joe Manfreda Dream Dash @ RHS 10:00 am 

14 Early Release @2:05 pm 

15 Kindergarten Information Night 5:30 - 7:00 
 pm 

21 KDG, 1st & 2nd to Upland Hills Farm 

22 3rd Grade to Ann Arbor Hands on  Museum 

23 Patton Parent Picnic, 11:10 am - 12:30 pm 

26 NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day 

28 Early Release @2:05 pm 

29 Family Math Night @ 5:00 - 6:00 pm 

June 

10 1/2 Day, Dismissal @ 11:55 am 

11 1/2 Day Dismissal  @ 11:55 am, 5th Grade 
 Celebration @9 :00 am 

12 1/2 Day  Dismissal @ 11:55 am (LAST DAY OF 
 SCHOOL), KDG Celebration @ 9:00 am 

Call Patton’s office if you need further information 
for needed enrollment items. 



5th Grade Recognition 

Good Citizens for April 2025 

The following students were selected by their teacher as Good 

Citizens for the month of April. On April 30th, these students 

enjoyed pizza with Mr. Komarowski as their reward. 

 

Kdg – Mrs. Burtwell 

Letitia Bragg & Noah Davis 

 

Kdg – Ms. Bil 

Alexandria Mata & Ariella Rodriguez 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Bilicki 

Aniyah Hicks & Essence Love 

 

2nd Grade – Ms. Gaigalas 

Avery Minniefield & Jordyn Quick 

 

3rd Grade – Mrs. McCurdy 

Skyler Merchant & Aniya Whitman 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Spinazzola 

Marat Dorich & Savannah Francis 

 

5th Grade - Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

Jordan Johnson & Iyeyss Shaffer 

 

5th Grade – Mrs. Rohde 

Zyia Croff & Rashawn Crum 

 
Thank you to Hungry Howie’s Pizza at 12 Mile & Utica for 

donating the pizza for our Pizza with the Principal. 
 

 

 

Attention 5th Grade 

Parents & Grandparents 

 

 

 

Wednesday, June 11th 

9:00 am 

 

 

Awards, Promotion Certificates 

& Light Refreshments 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS SAFETY OF THE 

MONTH FOR APRIL 
 

 
Lena Watson 

Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week 

May 5 - 9 

 
 

Thank you to all the teachers and support 
staff for all your hard work and dedication 

to the education of our students 












